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Comments: Subject: Jenny Gulch Exploration Project

This is my second submission of an objection to the project and is purposefully a separate objection.

This objection is based upon the substantial technical issues with the notification process. The URL that the
Forest Service provided in the postcard said "Electronic objections must be submitted to the Objection Reviewing
Officer online at https://cara.fs2c.usda.gov/Public//Commentinput?=57428 &amp;quot; was erroneous for at least
a week. | tried the URL using Safari and Firefox on Macintosh computers and Chrome and Firefox on a Linux
computer and kept hitting a 404 when entering that URL. The issue was eventually resolved but delayed access
to the materials for at least 14 business days.

| had several people contact me asking about the broken URL and was able to determine the issue was one of
the browser strings as when | used a Windows-based web browser the URL was available.

A new comment period and notification process should be undertaken due to this substantial technical error with
the notification process.



